
 

 

 

Move a Mile 

On Friday 7th June, Reception 
children joined the children from 

Bilingual Day Nursery in walking a 
mile to support the NSPCC. With the 

encouragement of the Reception 
class the nursery children’s little legs 
managed two laps of the school field 

– lots of fun was had! 

Well done everyone! 
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